
 

 

 

 
 

Thursday, April 26, 2012 

12:00 – 1:30 p.m. 

Hampton Inn & Suites  

50 W. Daily Drive, Camarillo 

PLEASE NOTE DIFFERENT LOCATION!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

 

Please return with check to VCBA, 4475 Market Street, Suite B, Ventura, CA 93003.   ATTN: EP&P April 26, 2012. 

**All reservations are considered “firm” on April 24, 2012, (at 5:00 p.m.); we will bill late cancellations and no shows.**  

 

NAME:                            
 

 

TELEPHONE:                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 

 

BAR No.:        
 

 

 

A limited  number of walk-ins are reserved to ensure availability of seating  for our events. Please arrive by  meeting time.  Those arriving after that 

time may not be guaranteed a seat.  If you have prepaid, arrive late, and are not seated, a credit memo will be issued to you. **Payment is due by 

the time of the event; if payment is not received a $15 charge will be added to your invoice.** Thank you! 

This activity has been approved for Minimum Continuing Legal Education credit by the State Bar of California in the amount of 1 hour of GENERAL credit and 1 

hour of SPECIALIZATION CREDIT in Estate Planning, Probate, and Trust Law.  VCBA certifies that this activity conforms to the standards for approved 

education activities prescribed by the rules and regulations of the State Bar of California governing Minimum Continuing Legal Education. 

Program and 1.0 hour General credit  

EP&P members ($35.00)                 
                  

Program and 1.0 hour General credit  

EP&P Non-members ($45.00)           
       
 

1.0 hour Specialization credit Additional ($20.00)     

 

(Add $10.00 late fee for sign-up subsequent to 04/20/2012) 

Reserve on-line today at www.vcba.org 

Join Mary Shea and Cheri Elson, at the Hampton Inn in Camarillo, for a presentation about the 

Use of Psychotropic Drugs for the Treatment of Dementia in the Elderly. 
 

Mary Shea is a Ventura County Senior Deputy Public Defender. For the past eleven years, her practice has focused 

on Probate Conservatorships and Guardianships. She was recently presented with the 2011 Joyce Yoshioka Award in 

recognition of her outstanding contribution to the Criminal and Civil Justice System for her tireless efforts on behalf 

of the tired, the infirm and the aged. 

 

Cheri Elson is certified by the State Bar of California Board of Legal Specialization as a Certified Specialist in 

Estate Planning, Probate and Trust Law.  Ms. Elson’s practice emphasizes Estate Planning, Probate, Estate 

Administration, Conservatorship Law and Special Needs Trusts. Ms. Elson also served as the Chair of the Estate 

Planning & Probate Law Section.  Currently, Ms. Elson is the community legal liaison for the Wellness & Caregiver 

Center of Ventura County, as well as an Alzheimer’s Association Ambassador. 

 

LET THEM EAT CHOCOLATE 
 
 

Presents 


